
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6, 2021, AT 4:30 P.M. 

HIGH SCHOOL LMC 
 
 
 
PRESENT:  Mrs. Brasure, Mr. Champeau, Ms. Kehn, Mrs. Neuens, Mrs. Swanson 
 and Mr. Burklund 
 
EXCUSED:  Mrs. Sparapani and Mrs. Tauriainen 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Kerri Oratch 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Brasure at 4:30 p.m. 
 

Roll call was taken with members present as mentioned above. 
 

Motion by Swanson/Champeau to approve the agenda.  Unanimous. 
 
Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) 
Mr. Burklund discussed that the Families First Coronavirus Response Act expired on 
December 31, 2020.  This means that, unless new legislation is passed, an employee is 
not entitled to FFCRA-leave after December 31, 2020, for COVID-19-related reasons.  
 
Gym/Facility Use 
Mr. Burklund discussed that there are organizations that would like to use our facilities, 
however, we currently are not allowing outside organizations to use the facilities due to 
COVID-19.   
 
Approve Gym/Facility Use 
Motion by Neuens/Champeau to approve gym/facility use for Niagara Students only.  
Unanimous. 
 
Approve Resignation of Benjamin Laarman, Head Football Coach 
Motion by Swanson/Neuens to approve the resignation of Benjamin Laarman, Head 
Football Coach.  Unanimous. 
 
Motion by Neuens/Champeau to adjourn at 5:42 p.m. Unanimous. 


